

September 16th, 2025

Flyer Families,

I have a brief follow up for you after yesterday's School Council Information Session.

- 1) Our first official meeting will be Monday, September 29th in the Eden Library in person only at 7:00pm.
- 2) Nominations for voting members of council are due to the Eden main office, or my email, by Monday, September 22nd. One requirement is the commitment to attend 4 meetings through the year, in person please be prepared to do that, should you apply.
- 3) Fundraising Subcommittee:

There is a time-sensitive need for families to assist with the Eden Sausage fundraiser. As you may know, this is an Eden tradition and a very successful way to raise funds to support students and the school. Please let Mr. Miller know if you are able to assist. It would be greatly appreciated.

You do not need to be a voting member of School Council to assist with fundraising.

4) The Eden School Council section of our website is updated, and will be the place to access agendas, minutes and other materials related to School Council.

https://eden.dsbn.org/councils/school-council

Have a great day

M. Miller

Principal, Eden High School